Social Committee General Meeting September 13, 2021

Members Present: Arlene Smith, Cathy Sirocky, Mary Seymour, Cassie DeBow,
Deb McDowell, Enid Lobel, Jeanie Kunz, Pat McCann, Barb Milligan, Rhonda
Galvin, Donna Varvaris.
Meeting called to order at 7:00 pm by Arlene Smith.
Approval of minutes — Enid called for a motion to approve meeting minutes for
July 12, 2021. Jeanie made the motion to approve and Pat seconded.
Treasurers Report - Cassie DeBow reported the August, 2021 assets were
$6415.04, Good Neighbor Fund $972.40 with a balance of $5442.64.
Activities/Events
® (Casssie reported that 50 RAP residents attended the bus trip to the Phillies
game on August 12, 2021. As usual, a great time was had by all.
® The End of Summer Party on September 18, 2021 was a huge success with
120 people signed up to attend.
® Yard Sale — September 25, 2021. 36 residents have signed up.

® Cathy reported that the Flu Clinic will not be held as outsiders are still not

allowed in the clubhouse.
CAB Liaison — Karen Windau- the Board Liaison, reported that the reserve study
is ongoing and the Board is working on the budget. There will be an open position
on the Board at the next election.
Discussions and Planning — Arlene requested that those on the committee think
about what they would be interested in doing next year.
Donna suggested that new residents be advised that they can start a new activity
and attend the Social Committee meetings.
There being no further business a motion was made by Cassie to adjourn the
meeting with a second by Rhonda. Motion passed.

Respectfully submitted,
Enid J. Lobel, Secretary



